
 

 

Dear Parent, 

This is to inform you that tomorrow will be a regular working day for the school. 

We request you to kindly ignore the fake circular sent by some miscreants 

informing that there is a holiday for school tomorrow & giving the rescheduled 

examination dates. Kindly note that all the examinations will be conducted as 

per the schedule given earlier. 

 

Dr.V.Binumon 

Principal          16/12/2019 

 


